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January Events  
 

Board Meeting 
* Thursday, January 10  -  9:30 am 
 

 

Potluck Lunch 
* Thursday, January 17    -  11:45 am 
 

Lunch Bunch 
* Thursday, January 24    - 11:45 am 
* Sea Glass Waterfront Grill 
* 2320 Harbour Rd., Sidney 
* Sign up sheet in The Centre reception area 
 

Sunday Social Tea 
Tartan Tea-A Taste of Scotland 
* Sunday, January 27    -   2pm 
* Scottish Variety Show 
* Wear some tartan and bring a friend 
 

Bingo 
* Wednesdays 1-4 pm  
 

! ±ŜǊȅ {ǇŜŎƛŀƭ {ƻƴƎōƛǊŘ 

 

Rosemary Wellman, a faithful member of the 
original Centre choir, the Hummers, and then the 
Songbirds was honoured at the December 13

th
 

Christmas Luncheon. Youôve heard the expres-
sion, ñThanks a millionò, well the Songbirds took 
that literally and presented Rosemary with a one 
million dollar bill and the following certificate: 

 
Be it known in all the land that 

Rosemary Wellman 
Will always be a 
Songbird 

In the hearts of her fellow singers 

[ŜƊ ǘƻ wƛƎƘǘΥ wŜƴŜ 9Ǿŀƴ όwŜǝǊƛƴƎ ǇƛŀƴƛǎǘύΣ .Ŝǧȅ .ƻŀǊŘ ŀƴŘ ƭƻƴƎ 

ǝƳŜ {ƻƴƎōƛǊŘ ƳŜƳōŜǊΣ wƻǎŜƳŀǊȅ ²ŜƭƭƳŀƴ 

As he calls himself, Mr. Joan Bennett, 

Bruce is helping himself to turkey gravy 

at The Centre Christmas Luncheon.  
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Presidentõs Message 

In the hustle and bustle of the Christmas sea-
son, we reflect on the past year and vow to make 
2013 even better. Many activities at The Centre help 
to improve our lives in countless ways. Letôs keep 
working together to support the momentum!  

  

November ended with the last Journey program for 
this year. From Anna Wren, a VIHA nutritionist, we 
learned about what we should be eating for maxi-
mum health. Anna took us through the Canada Food 
Guide in a lively discussion full of tips on healthy eat-
ing. She stressed that seniors should try to drink two 
glasses of milk per day and get 1000 I.U.s of Vitamin 
D. She suggested we store bread in the freezer as 
bread in the fridge will go mouldy. Also, buy fruit in 
three stages of ripeness; ripe to eat today, medium 
for a few days away, and green for a week away. 
Healthy Eating for Seniors, a very helpful book, is 
available free at the CSSCA desk. Watch for more 
Journey programs in February. 

After our strenuous óputting up the Christmas deco-
rationsô afternoon, we all sat down on our new living 
room furniture (courtesy of Brentwood Bay Rotary 

Club) and enjoyed Braundaôs shortbread by the 
lights of our Christmas tree. By then we were all in 
the Christmas spirit, someone remarking, ñThis is 
very niceò. As indeed it was.   

December has been chockfull of activities at The 
Centre. Approximately 80 members enjoyed our 
Christmas Luncheon, complete with stuffing and all 
the trimmings. Thanks to our Songbirds and their 
inspirational leader, Joan Lewin, for their lively enter-
tainment.  Christmas Bingo on December19th was 
marked by reindeer antlers throughout the room. 
You could scarcely see the winning hands up for the 
antlers, some of which proved to be very lucky. 
Christmas lights dazzled for our Christmas Light 
Tour. Thanks to Sheila and Bob Viggers for  hosting 
of the ñafter partyò. 

  

The Centre is an important part of our lives and I 
thank you all for being a part of its success. On be-
half on the Board of Directors, may you all enjoy a 
very Happy New Year.    

Gerie Turner  

 Tartan Tea:  A Taste of Scotland 

 

Inasmuch as the The Centre is not having a Robbie Burns Dinner this year, it is only fitting 
that we not allow the birth of Scotland's National Bard go unnoticed.  
 
On Sunday, January 27th at 2 pm, we will present a Scottish Variety show featuring John 
Davidson, vocalist and storyteller; Ron Berod at the keyboard and Walter Muir, piper. There 
will also be a mystery guest who will bring a fine touch of humor to the show. 
 
The program will include well known Scottish songs, a rousing sing-along, stirring pipe mu-
sic, and of course although we will not have dinner, we will have the traditional Haggis 
which after being properly addressed, will be served at the tea. 
 
We would like tartan to be very much to the fore that day, so please wear a bit of tartan to 
the tea. Come along and bring a friend.                            
                                                                         Entertainment Coordinator    Glen Sprague 
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Christmas Luncheon  
 

On Thursday, December 13,  a full house at The Centre enjoyed the ample spread provided by Goldstream Cater-

ing. Hot turkey and tender salmon with all the salads and trimmings decked the buffet tables.  A sweet selection of 

desserts were enjoyed as the Songbirds filled the hall with everyoneôs favourite Christmas tunes. Thank you to all 

those that planned and oversaw the event, managed the ticket sales, set up the festive scene, served up a fabu-

lous meal and stayed  to clean up. This was another wonderful event at The Centre.  

Adding to the success of the Christmas Luncheon, The Centre would like to make a special  acknowledgement 
to the following sponsors: 

 

Brentwood Bay Pharmasave for the gift basket door prize -  

         Congratulations to winner, Kathy Rose  

 

Brentwood Bay BC Liquor Store for the 

        furry teddy bear draws   
 

Fran's Garden for the holly 

 

Sheila Viggers for the poinsettias  

 

Goldstream Catering Ltd.  

LƴƎŜΣ 5ƻǊŜŜƴΣ !ƭΣ /ŀǘƘȅΣ WǳƴŜΣ tƘƛƭΣ 

ŀƴŘ DŜǊƛŜ ƘŜƭǇ ǿƛǘƘ ŘŜŎƻǊŀǝƻƴǎ 

¢ǊŀŎƛ ŀƴŘ [ƻǊǊŀƛƴŜ ŦǊƻƳ  

DƻƭŘǎǘǊŜŀƳ /ŀǘŜǊƛƴƎ [ǘŘΦ 
Cǳƭƭ ƘƻǳǎŜ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ [ǳƴŎƘŜƻƴ 

aŀǊƛŀƴƴŜΣ aŀǊǘƘŀ ŀƴŘ YǳǊǘ ǎƘŀǊŜ ŀ ǎƻƴƎΦ CƭƻǿŜǊǎ ƻŦ ŀǇǇǊŜŎƛŀǝƻƴ 

ŦƻǊ Wƻŀƴ 

Wƻŀƴ CΦΣ Yŀȅ ŀƴŘ Wƻŀƴ WΦ ǿƛƴ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ .ŜŀǊǎ ŘƻƴŀǘŜŘ ōȅ 

.ǊŜƴǘǿƻƻŘ .ŀȅΩǎ ./ [ƛǉǳƻǊ {ǘƻǊŜ 
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Activity Highlights at The Centre  

 

"Ceilidh"  
at The Centre  
  

Janet Mitchell and Sally 
Palmer dancing to 
"Maurie's Wedding" on 
November 30th with the 
Scottish Country Dance 
group and friends.  

Weaving Group 

The weaving group gives a very grateful and sad good-

bye to Helen Thomas as she will no longer be leading 

and teaching our group.  Due to her recent move out of 

Brentwood Bay, she has made a difficult decision to be 

a supportive friend rather than our leader.   

Helen has made a significant contribution to The Cen-

tre and the weaving community over the last 11 years.  

She had given us 3 hours of volunteer time each week 

from September to June, close to 1500 hours over the 

time period.  In addition to all the teaching, she has in-

spired us with her creativity, dedication, problem solv-

ing and humour.  We find it hard to say goodbye to her, 

but we fully understand her decision and look forward 

to her continued friendship. 

The Weaving Group at The Centre will continue as an 
interest and support group and will meet every 
Wednesday from 11:30 am to 2:30 pm.  We have suffi-
cient looms for 10 weavers and presently have room 
for two new members. Though the teaching component 
is no longer available, we will welcome and support any 
new members who would like to join us. Please contact 
us by the end of January if you are interested in joining 
the Weavers Group. 

On behalf of the Weavers Group, 
Irma MacKay 

Winner! 
CSSCA Weavers Group are pleased to announce 
the winner of the raffle for our hand woven rug: 
 

Merlane Quon       Ticket # 180 
 

Congratulations and thank you to all who supported 
The Centre with your ticket purchases. 

Yes, there is a story behind the Million Dollar Bill that 

Joan Lewin, our talented Songbirds leader, presented 

to Rosemary Wellman at the Christmas Luncheon: 

ñRegarding this particular bill, Iôve had it for years and 

have used it on occasion in restaurants, stores, etc. 

and it always brings an interesting reaction like, ñSorry, 

I just donôt have enough change!ò  The owner of Haul-

tain Fish and Chips who, with a glint in her eye, said, 

ñOh, did I win the Publishersô Clearing House Sweep-

stakes?ò I hope Rosemary will have fun with it as well.ò 

Thanks a Million 

Magical Happenings 
 
A well deserved thank you goes out to all the elves 
who came to decorate The Centre for the Christmas 
Season. It was very much appreciated. Great to see 
your enthusiasm! It turned a task into joyful team 
work. A very special thank you for the shortbread 
cookies, tea and coffee.  

 

Letôs do it again next Christmas Season! 

Sincerely, K.S. (Senior Elf) 


